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The Problem

• Overuse of Single Use Plastics

• Trash escapes containers and becomes litter

• Inadequate systems for residential and commercial needs

• Enforcement



Task Force Scope of Work – Jan-Dec 2021



FY 2021 Litter Assessment



Let’s Trace The Trash

Trace The Trash - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=voB2EdwnGcc


Short-Term Recommendations



These are some problems in the neighborhoods –
lack of containers; too close to storm drains



These are some problems in the neighborhoods—
Adequacy PLUS lack of containers ON storm drains 



Medium-Term Recommendations



Long-Term Ideas 

To Consider

Recommended 

Next Steps: 

• Direct BOCS staff to determine 

Board Matters/Actions on “low 

hanging fruit” items

• Direct staff from Stakeholder 

agencies to provide proposals 

for implementation of selected 

recommendations


